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Dear Families 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from each 

class with everyone. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Blake Lainey 

Godrevy Theo Talullah 

Longships Eliza Seb 

Pendeen Arlan Bea 

Carne Penny Hector 

Gwithian Theo Effie 

Lamorna Harry Nylah 

Class 5MB Ben Trixie 

Class 5LW Maisie Elian 

Class 6 Daisy Noah R. 

 

Parent Consultations 

These are being held next week.  Thank you for signing up via Arbor.  Your child’s teacher 

will phone you on the number we hold for you in school and will talk with you about how 

your child has settled in and their progress in their learning so far.  We will need to stick to 

the ten minute timings, so if, at the end of the conversation, you feel that you need more 

than the ten minutes, please let the teacher know or email hello@mounthawke.org and 

the teacher will phone you again at another time.   

 

Term Dates 

We have the following Training Days for the rest of this school year when the school will be 

closed to children: 

 

• Friday 23rd October 2020 

• Monday 4th January 2021 

• Friday 12th February 2021 

• Friday 28th May 2021 

• Friday 23rd July 2021 

 

Donations 

Thank you so much to everyone who has donated toy cars, books and other equipment.  

After quarantine, these will all be put to very good use with our children. 
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Focus on Mental Health, Physical Fitness and Stamina 

As part of our school ethos, we put great value on the health of the whole person, working 

hard to ensure that we are open to talking about and valuing mental and physical health 

in our children and adults.  As part of this, each week we will include an attachment with 

our newsletter, giving suggestions for a fun activity to take part in at home.  We hope that 

you enjoy them – and we would be delighted if you would email in photos of you taking 

part so we can share them! 

 

 

Reading Teachers=Reading Pupils 

We are delighted that Miss Jouvenat has been accepted onto this project 

run by The Writers’ Block, Cheltenham Festival and other organisations.  

Through the year, Miss Jouvenat will take part in training that she will share 

back in school, helping us to further develop the love of reading in our 

school. The project aims to inspire reading for pleasure because research shows that 

children who read for pleasure experience high levels of well-being, engage in learning 

and are successful in life. 

 

What to do if a COVID test comes back positive? 

If the test comes back positive during school hours, please phone us straight away. 

If the test comes back positive out of school hours, please access the form below 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

 
 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to 

speak to one of us or let us know about something.  Even though we can’t have a 

conversation at the classroom door or in the playground, we are still available.  Miss 

Biddick is usually on the gate every morning and afternoon too. 

 

 

We have certainly made the most of the sunshine over the last few days and we are 

delighted that it looks set to be sunny over the weekend too.  We hope that you have a 

lovely Saturday and Sunday and we look forward to seeing you all next week. 
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Children in Need 2020 

Friday 13th November 
 

Wear spots and / or yellow to school on  

Friday 13th November  

for a donation to Children in Need. 

Donate on the CiN Just Giving page… 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/BBCCiNPrimary 

(Please do not bring money into school) 

Design a duck for fun! 

You can draw or paint a duck on paper, make one or 

customise a rubber duck and share a photo of it in your  

e-classroom by  

Friday 13th November! 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/BBCCiNPrimary


 

 

Friends of Mount Hawke Academy School PTA (FOMHS) News   

FOMHS is open to new members, anyone who wishes to join FOMHS and contribute in any 

way can request to join via our Facebook FOMHS group.   

Christmas Card Packs  

Thank you for returning your order forms to school, with artwork stuck in by Friday 16th 

October. If you haven't returned it yet, please drop off to school by the end of the day 

today for quarantine as we will be sending them to the printers next week. We receive a 

proportion from every item you order so thank you!   

Virtual local pub quiz to raise funds for FOMHS 

Save the date! Please put teams together in your bubbles or get together online with 

someone on Facebook to join us for the famous Pete Mitchell St Agnes Hotel Quiz, 8pm 

Tuesday 17th November. Every team who plays online is invited to donate to a cause via 

the Facebook quiz page and FOMHS will be the recipient for this quiz. The quiz is parish 

wide and raises money for local causes. Join the quiz on the night here St Agnes Hotel 

Quiz. 

Exciting News - Oh yes it is! 

FOMHS have managed to book a remote pantomime for the children to be shown in 

school at Christmas! Jack and the Beanstalk is produced and performed by Peter Duncan 

(from Blue Peter) and cast and is promoted by London Theatres. The pantomime will be 

shown in school virtually and to any children off school at home. We are asking for a 

suggested donation of £2 per child to FOMHS to cover the cost. The option to pay the £2 

will be added to ParentPay soon, so do look out and make your donation. Thank you! 

Alison Jobbins Chair of FOMHS (PTA) 
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